
From: Haine, Steven K. 
Sent: 6/20/2014 4:15:15 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: request for meetings concerning GT&S GRC risk-based decision making process 

Laura: 

As you may be aware, SED has been tasked by the presiding judge to prepare a report on 
PG&E's GT&S GRC filing. One major portion of the report will be to examine, as stated in 
the GT&s GRC proceeding scoping memo, "the risk assessment approach that PG&E 
employs in this application. This risk assessment approach is part of the basis 
upon which PG&E developed its costs for this proceeding." 

I have just been delegated the responsibility to prepare the evaluation of the risk assessment 
approach portion of the report and will need to gather information on the risk methodology 
from PG&E within the next couple of weeks. I've attended several meetings with PG&E 
representatives where high level presentations of the risk methodologies were presented. I 
would like to get below the high level presentations and drill down into the details in order to 
fully understand how risk-based decision making was incorporated into the current GT&S 
GRC. 

I envision a series of meetings with PG&E within the next 2 weeks to accomplish this task. I 
do not object to having overlaps and repetitions of materials that have been previously 
presented in the meetings I attended if they can reinforce my understanding. Could you please 
get the ball rolling on this request? 

Steven Haine, P.E. 
Senior Utilities Engineer 

Risk Assessment and Enforcement Section 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

SB GT&S 0258032 
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